
NOTICE OF PREVAILING WAGE RESOLUTION  

 

Notice is hereby given that the Board of Library Trustees of the Lake Bluff Public Library, 

pursuant to the Prevailing Wage Act, 820 ILCS 130/0.01 et seq., determined by Resolution adopted on 

June 19, 2018, that the general prevailing rate of wages in this locality for laborers, mechanics and 

other workers engaged in the construction of public works coming under the jurisdiction of the Library 

is the same as determined by the Department of Labor of the State of Illinois for Lake County.  A copy 

of the Resolution and the Department of Labor determination is available for inspection at 123 East 

Scranton Avenue, Lake Bluff, Illinois, and copies are available to any employer or association of 

employers and any person or association of employees who have filed or file their names and 

addresses requesting copies of the same. 

 

       

      Janie Jerch 

      Secretary of the Board of Library Trustees 

      Lake Bluff Public Library 

 

 

     Date:  June 19, 2018 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


